
 

 

 

Ref: GAS/NAR/YR7TutorEveSept25 

5th September 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 Tutor Evening – Thursday 18th September 3.40pm – 6.40pm 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 7 Tutor Evening on Thursday 18th September, from 
3.40pm to 6.40pm. 

This event is an important opportunity for you to: 

• Meet your child’s Form Tutor and Head of Year. 
 

• Hear key information about how we support a smooth and successful start to Year 7. 
 

• Learn about the guidance, resources, and partnerships in place to help your child thrive 
at secondary school. 

Please note that there will not be individual appointment slots for this evening. Instead, after the 
main presentation, both the Year 7 Form Tutors and I will be available to answer any questions 
you may have. 

To help us prepare, we kindly ask you to complete the following form Year 7 Tutor Evening  so 
we can confirm attendance numbers and make the necessary arrangements. 

We strongly encourage all parents and carers to attend, as the information shared will play a vital 
role in supporting your child’s transition and success in Year 7. 

We look forward to welcoming you. 

 

Ms G Ashcroft  
Head of Year 7  

https://forms.gle/ckKeosdD9xYbdhq87

